Town of Rock Hall
PLANNING COMMISSION

MINUTES

of the meeting held on:
October 12, 2022

In Attendance at the Virtual Meeting:

Planning Commissioners: Anthony Colache, Cathy Jayne, AnnaRiggin, and Allen Riley. Also present were
Eleanor Coyer, Town Council liaison, Robert Reselle, Town Manager, and Christopher Jakubiak, Zoning
Administrator and Town Planner.

VI.

Call to Order

At 7:00 pm, Vice Chairman Allen Riley called the meeting to order. He welcomed those
attending the meeting, which was a special community workshop on the comprehensive plan.

Approval of Minutes
Approval of minutes was deferred to move directly to the main purpose of the meeting.
Unfinished Business

There was no unfinished business.
New Business
Vice Chairman Riley began the proceeding by introducing the purpose of the workshop and
directing the town planner, Mr. Jakubiak to begin his presentation. Mr. Jakubiak gave a brief
overview on the format of the evening’s workshop and of the Town’s main comprehensive
planning issues. The town planner then asked the participants two questions designed to focus
attention on the vision for Rock Hall in 2040. Following his presentation, the Rock Hall Main
Street and Greater Rock Hall Business Association combined to provide a slide presentation,
then many members of the public spoke on the topic of a new updated vision for Rock Hall.
Also, participants attending the workshop virtually spoke to the larger group. Letters submitted
in advance of the meeting were read into the record of the proceedings.
Citizen Comment

Citizen comment was provided during New Business as part of the workshop.

Adjournment
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On a motion by Mr. Colache, seconded by Ms. Riggin, the meeting was adjourned at
approximately 8:50 pm.
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